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Ref.  MONO 015/13    

December 13, 2013. 

 

Subject:      Notification of Qualified Applicants to Participate in Digital Television License Auction  

To:  President    

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 

  Reference is made to the notification (Ref. Mono 011/13), regarding submission of  

applications to bid for the digital television licenses on October 29, 2013 by Mono Technology  

Public Company Limited (the “Company”)’s subsidiaries, with details as follows:       
 

1. Mono Broadcast Co., Ltd.  (Mono Production Co., Ltd., a 99.99-percent owned subsidiary 

of the Company, holds 99.99 percent of Mono Broadcast Co., Ltd.) submitted an application 

to National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission (NBTC) to bid for the 

national digital television service license for the variety category in standard definition. 

2. Mono Generation Co., Ltd. (The Company holds 99.99 percent of Mono Generation Co., 

Ltd.) submitted an application to NBTC to bid for the national digital television service 

license for the news and information category.  

NBTC has already considered qualifications of all applicants, according to Clause 7 of 

the Notification of the National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission (NBTC), 

regarding Criteria, Procedures and Conditions for National Digital Television Service License 

Auction, B.E. 2556. On December 12, 2013, NBTC announced that our two subsidiaries were 

qualified to be digital television license bidders.  
 

Please be informed accordingly. The progress of bidding will be reported later on.  

 

 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 (Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

           Chief Executive Officer 


